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NEW	ONLINE	REGISTRATION	SYSTEM	&	ONLINE	PRE	–	REGISTRATIONS	FOR	LEAGUES	

	

MPSA has implemented a new online registration system for registering MPSA and SAPSA members.  

MPSA & SAPSA payments will now be paid DIRECTLY  into the MPSA account and NOT the club’s account. Each 
club will receive an active link that keeps track of all payments made on the online system. 

In the event that members pay MPSA & SAPSA and not club fees, it will be the club’s responsibility to rectify the 
situation at this stage, as MPSA cannot verify club payments. 

Good news is that MPSA has negotiated that all MPSA affiliated clubs will be able to use the online registration 
system on club level.  

How will this work? Each clubs will receive their own unique link for club registrations and payments only and an 
active link that keeps track of all payments made on the online system. 

Cost: Currently it is a free service but might increase in 2018 if we decide to move away from EFT payments to 
direct online payment on the system. Interested clubs can contact Madeleine. 

We will also implement the online pre- registration for leagues this year, the reason for this is that according to 
the MPSA constitution 4.4 ALL  competitors at provincial league matches must be affiliated to SAPSA. 

Level 2 matches will loose SAPSA sanctioning if we don’t comply to this clause. 

ONLY	 FULLY	 PAID	 MPSA	 AND	 SAPSA	 MEMBERS	 WILL	 BE	 ALLOWED	 TO	 COMPETE	 IN	 A	 LEAGUE	 –	 NO	
EXCEPTIONS		

How will this work? We will create the online link for each upcoming league on behalf of the clubs and distribute 
the link to the host club, this way we can check each entry to ensure we comply to the constitution. 

 

Kind regards 

	
	

	
Hendrik Engelbrecht  
MPSA Chairperson  
Mpsa.chairperson@gmail.com  
+27 83 443 0536	 	
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